
Following board meetings, we will write and post on Facebook, quick notes that will allow citizens to 

have an easy-to-read recap of some of the matters board members addressed.  Please also note that 

prior to each board meeting citizens will have access to a comprehensive view of all matters on the most 

updated agenda via our Facebook page.  Please also follow us on Facebook. 

Quick Notes: Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting, August 19, 2019 
 

 It was approved that County forces will assist the Canton School District with site work to 
improve the yard at the Canton School Bus Barn. 
 

 The board approved a proposal to appraise property at the intersection of Livingston Vernon 
and Virlilia Roads for the potential construction of a fire station in the Kearney Park Fire District. 

 

 Brenda Fuselier was reappointed to serve on the South Madison County Fire Protection District. 
 

 Paul Tankersly was appointed to the Nursing Home Board. 
 

 Percy Campbell was reappointed to serve on the CMPDD Aging Advisory Committee. 
 

 Penny Davis was reappointed to serve on the library board. 
 

 The board finalized a contract with MSEG, which will continue work on the Reunion 2 project 
(initial design and layout, which is about 40 percent of project). 

 

 Board members also agreed to offer an invitation to Madison, Ridgeland, Flora, and Canton to 
participate in a Household Hazardous Waste Disposal event. 

 

 Sheriff Randy Tucker, as a follow up to the last board meeting, presented the board with prices 
on building a new facility to hold juveniles.  He also provided them with pricing from other 
counties.  The facility will cost about $5 million to build.  Madison County is currently using 
facilities in other counties who have more than tripled their price.   

 

 Sheriff Randy Tucker also spoke with the board about hiring a new food service company to 
provide three meals a day.  This move will save approximately $50,000 per year. 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting is September 3, 2019, at 9:00 a.m. 
in the Administrative Building in Canton.  Please note this meeting is 

being held on a Tuesday due to the Labor Day holiday 


